
FEDERAL GRANT TRAINING

On Tuesday January 27th and Wednesday January 28th, 2015, U.S. Coast Guard MSU 
Pittsburgh will be hosting Port Security Grant Workshops.  These Workshops will be 
presented by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) and are open to anyone 
who is considering applying for Port Security Grants in this year or in years to come.  The 
policy and application process that will be covered will apply to most Federal Grants.

Cyber security related grant proposals will be highly considered by DHS Port Security Grant 
Program, so please consider submitting a grant on this topic for the 2015 round of grants.

Each workshop will last 3 hours, and we will have four identical sessions in the two days.  
Each session will be limited to 20 participants and placement in the sessions will be on a first 
come first serve basis.

The location of the workshop will be at U.S. Coast Guard MSU Pittsburgh’s NEW OFFICE 
LOCATION:

1041 Washington Pike Suite 300
Bridgeville, PA  15017

This is in the Chartiers Valley Shopping Plaza behind Giant Eagle.   

The morning will be held from 9:00 AM until Noon and the afternoon sessions will be held 
from 1:00 PM until 4:00 PM.  

Please sign up for one of the four sessions with David.J.Morgan@uscg.mil indicating your 
preferences (1-4) if you wish to attend.

Session 1 - January 27-AM
Session 2 - January 27-pm
Session 3 - January 28-am
Session 4 - January 28-pm

Sincerely,
David J. Morgan
Port Security Specialist
Phone:  (412) 221 0807


